Miller, Alisa

From: Martinsen, Janet [Janet.Martinsen@sfmta.com]

Sent: Monday, July 22, 2013 9:24 AM

To: Miller, Alisa; Pollock, Jeremy

Cc: Olea, Ricardo

Subject: RE: Resolution adding the original street names of “China,” “Japan,” and “India” to current

street signs

MTA has no comments or concerns with the legislation. Thanks, Alicia.

Janet L. Martinsen
Local Government Affairs Liaison
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